
    
 

 
  

 
     

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 

Email to Chris Collison, Examiner for Bradleys Both Neighbourhood Plan 
c.c. Bradley Parish Council 

Hello Chris, 

Following receipt of your initial letter, dated 1st February 2023, and in relation to part 7 of that letter 
I can confirm that Craven District Council is willing to participate in the fact check of your emerging 
draft report on the terms indicated. 

Kind regards, 
Rachel 

Rachel Cryer 
Spatial Planning Officer 
Craven District Council 
rcryer@cravendc.gov.uk 
01756 706312 
01576 706472 
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